
 

Brussels, 25th February 2013 

 

 Dear colleagues  

 

Model formats for appealing against the retro-active application of the 
new rules applicable for transfers of pension adopted on 3rd March 2011 
are available for you on R&D's Internet site. 

 

A first case has been brought before the Court of Justice (Verile Case) 
and a series of others are suspended while awaiting the verdict which 
will be handed down in this "test" case. 

 

The Verile case will be heard on 19th March. 

 

Our lawyer Sébastien Orlandi will keep you up to date with progress, in 
an information session which will be held on 27th February at 13.00 in the 
Central Staff Committee (CCP). Entrance rue de la Loi 80 

 

Be present please 
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